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Newsletter No. 2 
Autumn Term - Friday 17th September 2021 

 

End of day arrangements 

Due to the number of exits we have, from 

Monday (20th September) we will return 

to all children leaving school at 3.15pm. 

Timings for all classes will be: 

 Arrive between 8.40-.8.55am Collect: 

3.15pm.  

Entrances will remain the same in the 

morning.  

Collection points at 3.15pm   

Reception/Year 1 – KS1 playground 

Year 2 – Main entrance 

Year 3 - library exit (beside bike racks) 

Year 4 – KS2 exit 

Year 5/6 – top gate by sports hall 

 

Absence and attendance 

Attendance rules have tightened and we 

must have a full reason for children’s 

absence (sickness, flu, cold etc.). We 

cannot accept ‘unwell’ as a reason.  

We have an increasing number of parents 

asking to collect children early (especially 

Friday afternoons). Please remember this 

should only be in exceptional 

circumstances and with prior agreement.  

All persistent absence and lateness will be 

followed up by the Education Welfare 

Officer.   

Nut free school 
 

A further reminder, we now have staff 

members and children in the school with 

serious (life-threatening) airborne nut 

allergies. So, we must insist that no nut 

products are brought into school, including 

peanut butter sandwiches, chocolate 

spread (that contains nut) and cereal bars. 

If nut items are brought in, children will be 

asked not to eat them and the items will be 

returned home.  
 

Thank you. 
 

 Home School Review meetings  

 

Our first home school review meetings of 

the year will be held over 2 weeks (due to 

other staff training that needs to be 

undertaken) between Monday 27th 

September and Friday 8th October. Sadly, 

due to Cornwall’s ‘Enhanced Response’ 

status, we have been informed that these 

meetings will again have to take place 

virtually. Specific appointments will be sent 

out next week.   

Clubs 

Information is being sent out today via email 

regarding clubs we are offering this term 

and the form to complete in order to 

register your child. The closing date for 

applications is Friday 24th September and 

we will not accept any late applications. 

Thank you.  
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TERM DATES 2021/2022 

Autumn Term: Mon 6th Sept to Fri 17th Dec  

Spring Term: Tues 4th Jan to Fri 8th Apr 

Summer Term: Mon 25th April to Fri 26th Jul 

 

INSET DATES 2021/2022: 

Tues 4th Jan 

Fri 18th Feb 

Mon 25th Jul 

Tues 26th Jul 

Mon 28th Feb: School Closed (replacement bank holiday for the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee) 

 

 

 

 

Judo Competition 

Congratulations to Jake and Emilie who took part in their first Judo competition after the 

lifting of Covid restrictions, last Saturday in Somerset. They both performed extremely 

well, with Jake coming 4th and Emilie coming 3rd with bronze. Well done both of you! 


